
WORTH COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

Mark Smeby, Enos Loberg, A.J. Stone 

September 22, 2022 

 

Members of the Worth County Board of 

Supervisors will be attending a site visit with a 

representative from the IDNR for a confinement 

feeding operation proposed by Summit Pork IV, 

LLP located in the SW SW ¼, 30-T99N R21W 

(Brookfield Township) on Thursday, September 

22, 2022 at   10:00A.M.     
 

 


